
 

 

St Gerard’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter Week 40 

22nd July 2025 

Message from Mrs Baxter 

Have an amazing Summer with your beautiful children. To our Year 6 children, we hope you know 

how loved you are, always remember that you will always be a part of  the St. Gerard’s family. May 

God bless you all.  

Diary Dates  
 
 
Inset Day  

1st September  

2nd September  

 

School Open for Children  

Wednesday 3rd September  

 School Mass  
Next Week 

 

TBC 

100% attendance  

Congratulations to the pupils 

who have achieved 100%    

attendance for the whole 

school year!  

 

This weeks special mentions 
Birthdays:  

Happy birthday to all our wonderful children who will be celebrating throughout the 
summer holidays! 

 

September back to school  

The children return to school on 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025  

Mrs Machen 
 

As many of you will know, Mrs Machen has not been 
in school the past couple of weeks.  Please keep Mrs 

Machen, her baby and the whole family in your  
 prayers. 

Stikins 

When buying your name labels from Stikins 

this year, please quote our fundraising   

number  

23661 

www.stikins.co.uk 

Monday Morning Prayer  
Every Monday morning we  

invite children and parents to 
begin the week in prayer and 
join staff over in church from         

8.15-8.30  

Friends of St Gerard’s  

Please click the link below to support 

the Friend’s of St Gerard’s.  By      

signing up, every purchase you make 

helps raise funds for our children. 


